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Monica Chenault

From: Eric Green
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 9:24 AM
To: Monica Chenault
Subject: Fw: Strong support for a Pause on building / permitting

 
 
Eric Green 
Town of Alpine Mayor 
  

From: Dee Conger <dee@innovive.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 4, 2024 7:56 PM 
To: Eric Green <mayor@alpinewy.gov> 
Cc: Jeremy Larsen <jlarsen@alpinewy.gov>; Andrea Burchard <aburchard@alpinewy.gov>; Frank Dickerson 
<fdickerson@alpinewy.gov>; Emily Castillo <ecastillo@alpinewy.gov>; Raj Narayanan <Raj@aerospaceqrd.com> 
Subject: Strong support for a Pause on building / permitting  
  

Dear Major Green, 
 
It was great briefly chatting with you at the town meeting earlier this 
week - thanks again for giving us the chance to meet the concerned 
parties in the town, and allow them to express their grievances.   
 
As we discussed, I, as well as many other members of the airpark, are 
concerned about the pending development plans for several projects 
in and around Alpine.  Our primary concern stems from our 
impression that a balanced and well thought-out master plan has not 
been put into effect so that rational and beneficial development 
projects can be realized in our town.   
 
I know that several impactful projects are being determined in the 
next few weeks - I would respectfully ask that we STRONGLY consider 
the moratorium on permitting / building that has been proposed so 
that all parties might express their ideas, and the best development 
path can be implemented.  A temporary pause shouldn't affect any 
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projects, but will assure that everyone feels like their positions have 
been considered.   
 
I know that the airpark will be a strong financial supporter of the town, 
both through levies, and more importantly through direct financial 
support / donations to facilitate town projects and it's infrastructure if 
we feel like our voices are being heard, and whatever development is 
eventually approved maintains the ethos and freedoms we currently 
enjoy at the airpark.   
 
Thanks again for considering my request - I've urged other members 
to write to you to express this same sentiment, as the vast majority of 
airpark members support this pause in my estimation.     
 
Best, 
 
Dee L. Conger  
 
 


